From: Katherine

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:58 PM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: HPS budget

Hello,

I'm emailing in regards to the upcoming HPS budget. I'm sure you've received many emails this week asking that the board reject all proposed increases to the budget, and I want to echo that call. This city needs social services, and if the police budget continues to bloat, that won't be possible. Thank you for taking the time to read my input.

Sincerely,

Katherine Walker-Jones

